
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/18/2013 6:05:13 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc- Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Impact of Line 147 operation with lowered pressure 

Liza 

elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca. 
Redacted 

You as well as the Energy Division have asked about the impact of operating Line 147 at 
reduced pressure. Here are responses to specific questions posted by Richard Myers, as well as 
a more comprehensive discussion in the 1 MB PowerPoint document that is the first pdf in this 
series. 

Laura 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 4:24 PM 
To: Richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Confidential: R.11-02-019- PGE's Response to ED Data Request 006 

Mr. Richard Myers: 

Attached are PG&E's responses to Data Request ED 006, QQl-06. Please note that the 
responses to Question 02 & 03 as well as the attachment to Question 05 contains 
confidential information and are being provided pursuant to PUC Section Code 583. 

Please let me know if you have any trouble opening the files. If you have any questions 
regarding these responses, please contact Bruce Smith at (415) 973-2616. Thank you. 

SB GT&S 0634092 
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Best regards, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Case Coordinator 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
Redacted 

on behalf of 
Redacted 

Case Coordinator | Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted 

Redacted 
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